No Hip Hop for UK from Snoop - UK Tour Cancelled

Written by Robert ID3505
Tuesday, 27 March 2007 08:29 -

After making attempts to have the One Love Peace Tour UK shows go ahead as planned and
hoping the government would reconsider hip hop artist Snoop Dogg'’s visa problems, in light of
assurances made, the hip hop tour has been cancelled. With late notice of the government
denying the hip hop artist Snoop Dogg a visa, time has run out and it is too late reconfigure the
hip hop tours show. Credible behind
the scenes efforts were made to no avail to reverse the decision.

Hip hop artist P. Diddy (Puffy) and hip hop rap artist Snoop were incredibly disappointed and
devastated by the news. They really did not want to let fans down this way as the UK was a
planned highlight of the tour. However, this ultimately was a situation out of their control.

UK ticket holders are advised they can obtain refunds on their unused tickets at the original
point of purchase.

The One Love Peace tour will next play two shows in Dublin March 31st and April 1st.




